
HB 2344 - DIGEST

Requires the department of licensing, upon receiving a
request for a new certificate of title transferring ownership
or a report of sale notice that a vehicle has been transferred
or sold, to determine if the person who becomes the owner or
secured party of the vehicle is subject to ignition interlock
requirements.


